From: Meher McArthur < mehermc@aol.com > Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 11:10 AM

To: Maryanne Cronin < <a href="Maryanne.Cronin@longbeach.gov">Maryanne.Cronin@longbeach.gov</a>>

Subject: Hearing Cell towers affectiing disables Long Beach residents

## -EXTERNAL-

Dear Ms. Cronin,

I am writing in support of Long Beach residents, Moira Hahn and Mark Hotchkiss of 4351 Clark Avenue, Long Beach CA 90808-1414.

The city is planning to construct a 5G cell tower in their front yard. Moira is disabled and having a cell tower s close to her home will very likely aggravate her medical conditions. Please reconsider the City's approval of this location. It is important for a city government to put residents' health before their wifi connectivity. There is surely somewhere else the tower can go.

Thank you,

Meher McArthur Pasadena, CA (323) 459-7791